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I am writing as a private citizen and not representing any other organization or entity. 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB3103. As we face increasing biodiversity loss and 

extreme weather events, we cannot afford to have our forests - which provide vital 

habitat and ameliorate the impacts of extreme weather - decimated by increased 

logging.  

 

We need lawmakers, now more than ever, to stand up for the rights of our citizens 

and not corporate interests.  


